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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 9TH JANUARY 2006
QUESTION NO. 7
(item 4235)

Question:
Councillor Robert Dowds

“To ask the Manager if there is a bye-law concerning biodegradable refuse bags for vegetable waste from hotels and, if so, could he outline its contents?”

Reply:

The Council’s Storage, Presentation and Collection of Waste Bye-Laws do not cover biodegradable refuse bags for vegetable waste from hotels.  
While the Council provides a trade waste collection service for some businesses, it does not collect waste from hotels.  This collection service is provided by the private sector.
It would be unusual to collect vegetables waste from hotels in bags because of the run-off.  It is the usual practice to collect vegetable waste in containers.

